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UNITED STATES 

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS 

Fort Berthold Agency 
New Town, North Dakota 

Hon. Usher L. Burdick 

House of Representatives 
Washington, D. C. 

My dear Mr. Burdick: 

March 12, 1954 

This will acknowledge your telegram of March 5 extending 

your congratulations to me in my appointment as Superintendent 

of the Fort Berthold Agency. 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

I appreciate your congratulations and your interest in the 

Fort Berthold program and wish to advise that in my new assign­

ment I will give my very best effort toward successfully accom­
plishing the program of the Fort Berthold people for the best 
interest of the people themselves, the State of North Dakota, 
and the United States Government. 

Sincerely yours, 

�'in-� Ralph M. Shane 
Acting Superintendent 

RMS:EJ 
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